
Monster	Draw	for	Hallowe’en	

We	are	holding	a	fundraiser	on	Friday,	25th	October	
to	raise	funds	for	our	school.	

Each	family	has	received	a	card	with	20	lines	and	if	
possible,	we	would	 really	appreciate	your	 support	
in	 selling	 these	 lines	 but	 as	 always	 there	 is	 no	
pressure.		

We	did	not	put	a	monetary	amount	on	each	line	as	
any	donations	at	all	 really	help	us	at	 the	school	 in	
providing	 the	best	 for	our	students.	 	You	have	 the	
option	 of	 selling	 these	 lines	 yourself	 within	 your	
own	 family	 or	 your	 workplace	 but	 there	 is	 no	
pressure	 to	 do	 so.	 You	 can	 pop	 any	 donations	
received	 into	 an	 envelope	 and	 drop	 the	 envelope	
back	 to	 the	 school	 with	 your	 card	 attached	 by	
Friday,	 25th	 October.	 (There	 is	 no	 need	 to	 cut	 the	
card	into	separate	lines.)	

We	 have	 some	 super	 prizes	with	 our	 top	 prize	 of	
Afternoon	Tea	for	5	people	 in	Ashford	Castle.	 	Our	
draw	will	take	place	during	a	half	term	cake	sale	on	
the	day	of	the	Hallowe’en	holidays.	All	donations	of	
baked	goods	are	gratefully	accepted	from	Thursday	
24th		October.	Thank	for	your	continued	support.		

	


